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I strongly oppose this bill as it puts the life of a minor at risk emotionally, 

psychologically & physically all without the knowledge of the people who were placed 

on earth to protect them. There are many, many instances of minors making life 

changing decisions & having to live with the condition consequences. They can’t 

change their mind on this.  

Doctors should have the choice to opt out of mutilation. Forcing people to maim & 

harm another is sickening.  

I believe that all of this is a for profit system benefitting only the government. They 

benefit off of emotional & psychological issues of children & then from the medical 

procedures & again for the after care as people have to pay for continued hormones, 

medications from issues resulting from cutting off or re-routing reproductive & urinary 

parts..and again, more medications.  


